
 

Vulcan Recommendation Letter 

 

RADET Constanta has installed 12 units of Vulcan S25 in Constanta District Heating Stations. 

 

We took this decision so we could decrease the maintenance costs for plate heat exchangers; the 

water hardness level in Constanta is very high so we have to disassembly very often the plate heat 

exchangers and clean them with a special solution; after several disassembly rounds the gaskets 

are damaged and we have to replace them. 

 

After installing the units, we realized that the deposits are significantly reduced.  

 

As a conclusion we recommend Vulcan units as an effective solution against problems caused by 

water quality. 

 

Ec. Gheorghe Enache 
Development Manager 


